
 
 
 

New Student Information Night 
Monday, March 9th 
7:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 

 
C o l l e g e o f D u P a g e 

C a r o l S t r e a m C e n t e r 

The College of DuPage is hosting an informational session for new and 
prospective students on Monday, March 9th from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m. at 
the Carol Stream Center. There will be representatives from the 
Financial Aid, Admissions and Counseling offices to explain the 
following: 

• COD Admissions process 

• Placement Testing options 

• General Financial Aid (FAFSA) information 

• COD program offerings 

• Transferability of classes to four year universities & 3+1 Agreements 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

C a r o l S t r e a m C e n t e r 
500 Kuhn Road 
Carol Stream, IL 
630-942-4888 

Please R.S.V.P by calling 630-942-4888 
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